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STATED MEETINGS, September thru June / 3rd Thursdays @ 10AM

WHWC President, Rachel Garcia     rachelwhwc@gmail.com
Newsletter Publisher, Chris Wright Roper     thekrazykatlady@gmail.com
---------------------------------------------------------------
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UGLY SWEATER DECEMBER MEETING [image: image8.png]



Thursday, December 21, 2023 @ 10AM 

WOODLAND HILLS COUNTRY CLUB

21150 Dumetz Rd., Woodland Hills, CA 91364

Cost $38 - Check, Venmo, Credit Card or Cash  (If paying with cash, please bring exact bills)
*******
IF YOU HAVE A “STANDING RESER”, ONLY A DECLINATION IS NECESSSARY:

RSVP your attendance (yes or no!) to:
CHRIS WRIGHT ROPER

Landline: 805/791-3915     thekrazykatlady@gmail.com
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As is our HOLIDAY TRADITION, we will be entertained by our nearby EL CAMINO HIGH SCHOOL “CAMERATA CHOIR”.  This is a perfect opportunity to introduce your friends to our wonderful group of club ladies!  INVITE GUESTS! -- AND, bring a batch of cookies (preferably, home-baked . . . store-bought will do, too!)

MENU:  Roasted turkey, gravy, cranberry sauce, mashed potatoes, stuffing, chef’s choice of vegetables + chef’s choice of holiday dessert
Reception music will be traditional Holiday Favorites
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IT’S TIME TO PULL OUT YOUR REDICULOUSLY SILLY HOLIDAY SWEATER !!!  Be part of December 21 meeting “decorations” !!!
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   President – Rachel Garcia

1st VP, Dean of Chairmen – Arlene Bell

December is filled with diverse cultural and religious celebrations worldwide, including Christmas, Hanukah, and Kwanzaa.  December brings families and friends together to celebrate.  The Woodland Hills Woman’s Club never forgets the importance of helping our community.

December 5 and 12 we will be going to CASA PACIFICA in Camarillo.  Casa Pacifica helps with housing for aged-out teens from foster care.   What is badly-needed are suitcases and duffle bags.  When these youths are relocated, they often have nothing to hold their clothes and any personal items.
If you have any suitcases or duffle bags to donate, please bring them to our meetings . . . or, call or text Betty Paravato 818/625-0545 to arrange pick-up!
FISHER HOUSE Holiday Luncheon is December 11.  We are providing lunch for the Veteran’s and their families.  Please contact MaryRose Miraglia by phone or text 818/644-0159.  We will carpool.

OUR CLUB’S “UGLY SWEATER” CONTEST WAS GREAT LAST YEAR!  HOW ABOUT ANOTHER YEAR OF BEING ABLE TO DRESS INCREDIBLY RIDICULOUS AND GET A PRIZE FOR IT.

3rd VP, Fundraising – Freddie Ferguson
First of all, I would like to thank from the bottom of my heart all of the ladies on the Fundraising Committee who participated in our 2023 Holiday Boutique.

It was a bright and sunny day at the Woodland Hills Presbyterian Church.  We had many things to sell . . . baked goods, plants, purses, decorated pumpkins, and quilts -- plus 8 vendors!  Our profits are still trickling in and should be close to $2,800.

 

In the early spring of 2024 we will have another Fundraising Committee meeting to discuss our plans for the year. All are welcome to be part of this very important committee!
SIERRA-CAHUENGA DISTRICT MEETING

Please mark your calendar for the next District Meeting.  It’ll be held close-by at the Canoga Park Women’s Club on Monday, January 15.  Let’s begin the year with a grand representation from our Club!  REMEMBER – our very own Betty Paravato is District’s President!
WEST VALLEY FOOD PANTRY 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – Nona Mason, Chair  
The WEST VALLEY FOOD PANTRY stays very busy providing food to our community.  All of your donations are greatly appreciated. Thanks so much for your help.
The construction on the new facility is well underway.  The area is being prepared for building to begin.  It is a huge project and will take time to complete.  We are looking forward to having it finished sometime next year. 
As we wait for the changes ahead, we continue to provide not only food for the body, but also hope for a better future for our community.   To better familiarize yourself with the W V Food Pantry, check out their website:  https://www.westvalleyfoodpantry.org/  . . . or, just ask me!  Noma Mason 818/903-5549  nrmason1@aol.com
FISHER HOUSE – MaryRose Miraglia, Chair
Please plan to join us for a Christmas Lunch at the Greater LA FISHER HOUSE, located on the campus of the West Los Angeles Veterans facility near 405 Freeway and Wilshire Boulevard. 

Families who have a loved one receiving care at the VA Hospital can stay at the FISHER HOUSE while their family member is hospitalized.
WHWC is sponsoring a noon lunch on Monday, December 11.  We will carpool from Arlene Bell’s house at 11AM.
CASA PACIFIC HOME TOUR – Betty Paravato
In case you missed the announcements at our meetings, we have scheduled two tours of the CASA PACIFIC FOSTER CHILDREN’S site in Camarillo on Dec. 5 and again on Dec. 12.  If you would like to come along and learn all about what a great place it is for these kids, please let me know.  

Your 2 options . . . or, go both times!
Tuesday, December 5 - Depart from McDonald’s (23340 Avenue San Luis – WH / over the freeway at Valley Circle) @ 8:30AM.  Tour the facility and then go out to lunch at the Camarillo Outlets.  Estimated return to WH around 2PM.

Tuesday, December 12 – Depart from McDonald’s (23340 Avenue San Luis – WH / over the freeway at Valley Circle) @ 9AM.  Tour the facility and then go to a restaurant in the Camarillo Outlets.  Estimated return to WH between 1:30PM & 2PM.

We have room in the carpools, so call Betty Paravato at 818/625-0545 if you wish to join in! 
AND if you have gently-used suitcases or duffle bags that you’d like to donate to CASA PACIFIC, bring them along (or, get them to Betty!)

IT’S COOKIE TIME - BETTY PARAVATO, Holiday Cookie Elf !!!
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Once again, on December 21, we will be making up cookie trays to deliver to all our local fire stations and police stations.  We ask each member to bring a dozen or more cookies to the meeting.   If you bake them, that is GREAT -- but store-bought will be gladly accepted, too . . . especially holiday-decorated ones!  Our first-responder heroes eat everything.  Trays will be filled with cookies & cellophane-wrapped at the meeting!  Of course, they'll all be adorned with bows lovingly created by our Bow-Maven, Freddie!   Let us have as great of a turn out as we had last year.  Please remember – no cakes or bars, we need cookies that will last a while.  Any questions, give me a call at 818/625-0545

LUNCH BUNCH - Cheryl Ayers, Chair
Lunch Bunch will not meet in December . . . but, we’ll be back in business on January 25.
If you have any ideas for venues we ought to try out, please contact Cheryl Ayers CELL 818/317-2685 cheryllcornell@yahoo.com
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  BOOK CLUB – Betty Paravato
Our wonderful Book Club is thriving!  If you want to join contact Betty.  Following is the Schedule of upcoming meetings:
FRIDAY, Dec. 8 – Rosadel McClure / 9:30AM / 23240 Gonzales Dr. – Woodland Hills (west of Woodlake)
January – Eileen Gouse
February – Cathy Stewart
If you are interested in holding a meeting at your home after February, please let Betty know.  Your responsibility as hostess is to be the discussion leader on the book you chose and to provide refreshments.  All WHWC members are welcome!  Hope to see you!
BETTY   Landline 818/716-6299   Cell 818/625-0545   bparavato@socal.rr.com
POSTSCRIPTS BUNCO FUNDRAISER  [image: image14.png]



Enjoy a day of BUNCO while supporting Postscript's annual fundraiser!  The funds raised will be given to TARA (The Animal Rescue Alliance)
FRIDAY, January 26
9:30AM until 1:30PM
Granada Hills Woman's Clubhouse
$25 (coffee, snacks, lunch & raffle prizes included)
Tickets will NOT be sold at the door. 
If you're interested in attending, Betty Paravato, Chris Roper or Kay Winnert have tickets.
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Word from our Area C President, BJ Addis, “If you or your club ladies would like to contribute to help Lahaina, Maui, rebuild, information follows!  Thanks very much!  Mahalo nui loa!”  ** BJ 
CHECKS payable: Hawaii Community Foundation (Maui Strong Fund in the Memo line)
MAIL TO: HAWAII COMMUNITY FOUNDATION, 827 FORT STREET, HONOLULU, HI.  96813
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 WE GOT MAIL!

HAVEN HILLS for our monetary contribution to assist victims of domestic violence
SAVING INNOCENCE for our monetary contribution in support of their efforts in the recovery & restoration of trafficking victims.
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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY, DECEMBER BABIES!

Liliane Saginian (3), Debbie Hartzman (7), Traci Huntley (24)
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DATES TO KEEP ON YOUR RADAR!
Thursday, December 21 – WHWC Monthly Meeting

Tuesdays, DECEMBER 5 AND DECEMBER 12 – Tour of CASA PACIFICA (See above for info)
Friday, December 8, 9:30AM – WHWC Book Club @ Rosadel’s House

Monday, DECEMBER 11 - Meet at Arlene’s House @ 11AM – Christmas Lunch at FISHER HOUSE

Monday, JANUARY 15, 10AM – DISTRICT MEETING @ CPWC Clubhouse

Friday, JANUARY 26 @ 9:30AM – POSTSCRIPTS BUNCO @ GHWC Clubhouse

Thursday, MARCH 14, 10AM – DISTRICT ARTS & CRAFTS FESTIVAL @ CPWC Clubhouse

Monday, MARCH 18, 10AM – DISTRICT MEETING
Friday, APRIL 12 – SIERRA-CAHUENGA DISTRICT CONVENTION @ Calabasas Country Club
Sunday, APRIL 28, 1PM until 4PM – Canoga Park Women’s Club WINE TASTING

MAY 16, 17 & 18 – GFWC CALIFORNIA STATE CONVENTION at the HOLIDAY INN, San Jose 
Saturday, MAY 18 – Canoga Park Women’s Club FASHION SHOW
Monday, MAY 22 -OR- JUNE 3, 10AM – DISTRICT MEETING
CANOGA PARK WOMEN’S CLUB BINGO:  Fridays, 6PM-9PM

Dec 15 - UGLY SWEATER BINGO
Jan 19 - CHILI BINGO
Feb 16 - BINGO BLING
Mar 15 - IRISH DINNER BINGO
April 19 - SPRING-O BINGO
June 14 - HOT POTATO BINGO
